
Dear Local Business,  

Tipton- Rosemark Academy is holding our first Virtual Holiday Silent Auction! We know this 
year has looked different for everyone, so we would love to partner together in promoting 
shopping local while raising money for our school.  

We will be holding a two-week virtual silent auction to kick off Christmas shopping. With a 
donation of an item or package valued at $25 or more, we will also promote your business on 
social media in our event page. Your name will also be listed on our website as an event donor.   

Would you consider donating towards our silent auction? You can fill out the bottom of this 
letter or virtually by going to https://bit.ly/3m7jJMx. 

All funds raised will support our Annual Fund, which helps bridge the gap between tuition dollars 
and the operational costs of our school. Please reach out to aharris@rebelmail.net with any 
questions.  

Your consideration of supporting our event is greatly appreciated!  

Thank you,  

Amanda Harris, MPA, CNP 
Development Coordinator  
Tipton- Rosemark Academy 
731-225-4585 
___________________________________________________________________________ 

Contact Name: _________________________      Business Name: ____________________ 

Email: ________________________________     Phone Number: ____________________ 

Address: ________________________________________________ 

    ________________________________________________ 

Item: _________________________________________________  Item Value: ____________ 

Description of Item: ____________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

Please select one:  

____ We will mail the auction item (8696 Tipton- Rosemark Rd, Millington, TN 38053). 
____ We will need our auction item picked up.

mailto:aharris@rebelmail.net

